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As previously advised, we would like to remind the Saltash community that due 

to the Coronavirus pandemic, the planned Saltash VE 75 commemorations and 

celebrations will not now take place.  However, we as a committee would like 

to invite you all to mark this quite extraordinary event, acknowledging all 

those who made the ultimate sacrifice so that we can enjoy living in relative 

peace and harmony. 

 

On the 75th anniversary of VE Day, Friday 8th May, the committee would 

therefore like to encourage you to bedeck your gardens, patios and windows 

with Union Flags, bunting and any other WW2 memorabilia.  Maybe even a 

Siegfried line of 1940’s washing? 

 

If you would like to participate in this most memorable occasion, we invite you 

to send a photograph of your display to saltashve75committee@gmail.com.  

The committee will then choose their favourite entry and award a small prize. 

 

We would also like to take this opportunity of thanking all those who have 

supported in any way our committee’s endeavours and wish you all a most 

enjoyable, and safe, VE 75 experience. 
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